Camper trailer
- weekend
great success

- he recent Australian Camper ;Trailer

meet at Princess Royal Statien saw a
contingent of happy campers spend time in .
the area with all reports indicating a quality
weekend spent.

Burra host and member of the Australian Camper
Trailers Cganisation, Mike Fretwell, sud the meet
was a great success with lots of positive feedback re- .
ceived,

“The camper trailer meet at Princess Royal Station
ovier the weekend of May 19 to 20was a greal sucoess”
he said.

“Thirty people from as far away as Sydney and the
Mornington Peninsula. and with a vaniely of ‘camper
rigs. attended over the full four days”

Highlights of the weekend for the group included
the Burra Passport and a walk through the Red Banks
Conservation Park. |

Many also enjoyed spending time in the town ven-
ruring into antique shops and eaterics.

Back at Camp, as the sun set. camp fires and camp
oven cooking were the order of the day:

"Special thanks go to Simon Rowe and his staff at
Princess Royal Station. and to the staff of the Burra
Vigitors Centre, M Fretwell said.

“Thelr contribution went a very long way towards
ensuring the success of the event!

This vear’s National Meet of the Australian Camper -
Trailer Organisation will be held at Wellington, New
South Wales at the beginning of October 2012,



